
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Shoreview Lane Damage Assessment 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2024 

 
Background 
 
Expanding lake ice forced the east side of Shoreview Lane to heave/buckling the 
pavement and exposing buried utilities along approximately 750 feet of the roadway.  
Initial city damage assessment revealed no major damage to the sewer line and 
buckled pavement/heaved shoreline that posed a hazard to the public.  A more in-depth 
analysis of the damage and repair options by Widseth was sought, as the scope of 
damage/repair would exceed normal maintenance operations.  Widseth presented a 
damage assessment that would be the first step in addressing the damage on 
Shoreview Lane.    
 
Requested Action:  
 
A motion to proceed with the Shoreview Lane damage assessment from Widseth for 
$5,500 would be appreciated. 
 


